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August 8, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Administration/Docketing 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 

Re: Dominion Energy Ohio Extension of PIR 620 Pipeline  
Replacement Project, Case No. 18-1110-GA-BNR 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On July 13, 2018, the Ohio Power Siting Board (“OPSB”) Staff issued a 
Report of Investigation approving Dominion Energy Ohio’s (“DEO”) 
Construction Notice subject to a number of conditions.  Within this set of 
conditions, Condition No. 1 requires DEO to provide copies of authorizations, 
including all supporting documentation, to Staff.  

In compliance with Staff Report Condition No. 1, attached is a copy of the 
email dated August 8 from Donal P. Bendetta, Utility Coordinator for Stark 
County Engineer’s Office, giving permission to proceed with right-of-way 
work (Attachment 1). 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Sally W. Bloomfield 

Cc: Eric Morrison (w/Attachments) 



1

From: Donald P. Bendetta [mailto:DPBendetta@starkcountyohio.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 9:57 AM 
To: Matthew M Johnston (GasInfrastructure - 5) 
Cc: David Hollendonner (GasInfrastructure - 5) 
Subject: [External] RE: PIR - 620 Extension Plans 

Good morning Matt, 

At this time, I would like to inform Dominion Energy that the Extension of PIR – 620 has been approved by the office of 
The Stark County Engineer and Dominion Energy may proceed with their work within the public road right of way of 
Southway ( C. R. – 247 ) St.. 

Thank you, Don 

Donald P. Bendetta 

Utility Coordinator 
Stark County Engineer's Office 

o-330.477.6781 
c-330.575.3315 
f-330.477.3926 
www.starkcountyohio.gov/engineer
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Stark County Website



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

8/8/2018 2:39:37 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-1110-GA-BNR

Summary: Correspondence of Dominion Energy Ohio in Compliance with Staff Report
Condition One electronically filed by Teresa  Orahood on behalf of Sally W. Bloomfield


